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Dear Dr. dr. Hardian,  

We would like to submit a new manuscript entitled “The Association between Face Mask Use and 
Headache: A Challenge in the New Normal Era” for consideration by the Diponegoro Medical Journal 
(Jurnal Kedokteran Diponegoro). 
 
We confirm that this work is original and has neither been published elsewhere nor currently under 

consideration for publication elsewhere. 

In this paper, we report on the association of face mask use and headache in this new normal era. This is 

significant because we have to reconsider the use of face mask in our daily life to prevent the spread of 

coronavirus while there is a health problem because of it. The paper should be of interest to readers in 

health community. There is little information about this problem in other areas aside from healthcare 

providers. So, we conducted this study in the transportation area. This study provides information that can 

change health policies about the use of face mask. In the future, a lot of studies can gather our findings to 

the next level of observation. 

Please address all correspondence concerning this manuscript to me at wira@poltekbangplg.ac.id. 

Thank you for your consideration of this manuscript.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Wira Dharma Utama 

 




